
 

 

5th Grade Yearbook Dedications 

Hello 5th Grade Families, 

The second half of 5th grade is well underway, and we are excited to celebrate the 

class of 2029 in the upcoming months. 

One of the traditions we have at Belleview is to ask parents to submit special 

yearbook dedications for their 5th grade student.  This includes a baby picture along 

with a short message to your child.  We would love to get 100% participation from all 

families that have kids in 5th grade.   

Please submit your baby picture and yearbook dedication using this easy to use 

google form: Click Here  

All dedications must be submitted by Monday, February 28th 

1) Dedication  

• Requirement: Dedications must be less than 40 words/200 keystrokes. Sample: 

Congratulations Rocky the Buffalo! We are so proud of your accomplishments 

and wish you the best of luck in middle school! Love, Mama & Papa Buffalo 

2. Baby Picture 

• Baby/young child pictures must be digital format (size 600 KB to 4 MB). 

 

If you have questions or would rather submit your dedication by email, please send it 

using the above guidelines to Stephanie Geller at sgeller8@comcast.net.  If you have 

questions, please call Stephanie at 303-514-5376. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdoawXmATnlyfZkigIdT-AJqwbPBzZNl4uuda80gUXUgCehgA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

